From: jlcompfam <jlcompfam@cox.net>

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 10:45 AM
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Pacific oaks/Hollister housing

To whom it may concern,

| am extremely concerned with this amount of units be proposed for this already very congested area of Goleta. The
storke overpass already has so much traffic from the others units that have been built in recent years. Maybe more units
a little further north that can use the Winchester exits.

Thanks for your consideration,

Lisa Compton

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S22+ 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone





